FEARNHILL
SCHOOL

Headteacher — Ms E Ellis BA, MA

Our ref: EES/SCR

6th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 into 7 Transition

Welcome Event

On Wednesday 25th May we will be hosting a welcome event for our new Year 7 cohort. This will be held
on the school field from 5:45-7:00pm. There will be a variety of stalls with information so that you have
everything you need to know for your child starting in September. There will also be some short speeches
from key staff and students. If the weather is not suitable, we will contact you and postpone the event until
after half term.

Please complete the following form to confirm if you are able to attend. Please fill in even if you are not
able to make it so we know numbers for refreshments: https://forms.gle/dwcyeeyHjrYbgaoAA

Visit with Headteacher

As part of our welcome package, we are also inviting you to pay us a personal visit over the next few weeks
with your child if you would like to. It may be that you would like to have another tour of the school to
remind yourself of what everyday life at Fearnhill will be like, or you may like to have a chat with me about
your son/daughter’s learning, hopes and plans. | would be delighted to meet with you.

Please contact the school by emailing: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk and my PA, Mrs Simmonds, can then

contact you to agree on a suitable time.
With very best wishes.

Yours sincerely

LS

Liz Ellis
Headteacher
Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
Telephone: 01462 621200 — Email: i i — Website: www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

GROWING EXCELLENCE EVERY DAY
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